
From: Kester, Tony
To: Quick, Beth <BCampbell@budget.sc.gov>

Date: 10/6/2014 11:05:20 AM
Subject: RE: Budget Document

Beth,

Thank you.

Tony

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the 
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so 
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.

From: Quick, Beth
Sent: Monday, October 06, 2014 11:05 AM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: Budget Document

Document 1000291347 should now be posted. I am sorry about that. Our paper files are correct, but I must have 
missed it in the system.

Let me know if you have any other issues!

Thanks!

Beth

Beth Quick
Budget & Control Board
http://www.budget.sc.gov/OSB-index.phtm
bquick@budget.sc.gov
803-734-0649
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